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Ms. Linda Finucane el
Chief Committee Clerk, Newton Board of Aldermen %
1000 Commonwealth Avenue =
Newton, MA  02459-1449 N
(0]

Re: Petition #360-14/112 Needham Street, L1.C/112 Needham Street

Dear Linda,

This letter will serve to confirm that the petitioner wishes to postpone the hearing of the above matter until the
next regularly scheduled public hearing of the Land Use Committee in January of 2015.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions respecting the foregoing.

Very truly yours,

A

Stephen J. Buchbinder
SIB/mer V B

cc: (By Email)
Ms. Alexandra Ananth, Chief Planner
Mr, Stephen Pantalone, Senior Planner
Quida C. M. Young, Associate City Solicitor
Mr. John Daghlian, Associate City Engineer
Mr. Ronald Cahaly
Mr. Joshua Solar
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